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City crews continue difficult task of clearing streets

[Duluth, MN] - City of Duluth Maintenance Operations crews have been clearing snow
since 2:00 AM this morning. The main roads and emergency routes in Duluth are clear
and driveable. City crews are currently tackling residential streets. Progress with
residential streets will determine when crews can start plowing alleys.

The City urges people to shovel their sidewalks or help neighbors, if they have not done
s0, to avoid ice formation as temperatures continue to drop.

Anyone with additional questions may call the winter weather hotline at (218) 730-5430
or visit the City's Winter Watch website at http://www.duluthmn.gov/winterwatch/
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